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Friday 19th April 2024

Dear Parents
Staffing Update

You will be aware through a previous communication that Simon Wakeman, our Executive Head will be
retiring at the end of December 2024.

We have the pleasure of informing you that David Hopkins was successful following a very intensive day
of presentations, interviews and assessments. The panel, made up of Governors, a member of the
Local Education Authority and the Director of VNET were very impressed with David’s passion and desire
to continue the journey of our federation of schools.

David is currently the federation’s Deputy Executive Head and Head of School of Bacton, Horning and
Swanton Abbott.

Bacton and Mundesley Infant and Junior Schools

Moving forward, Mrs Carter has returned from maternity leave and will be Head of School at Bacton
Primary for the summer term, whilst Miss Bugg will remain Head of School at Mundesley Infant and
Junior Schools during the summer term.

Yours sincerely

Mike Blake and Steve Lunniss
Co-Chairs of Governors



